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Dear doctoral students,  
Dear graduates, 
 
 

In this August-newsletter we would like to inform you about 
announcements and events which might be of interest for your 
doctoral studies. 
 
With kind regards from the Office of the Dean of Studies of the 
Faculty of Social Sciences, 
 
Martin Ertelt  
 
 
Information from the GGG: 
 
Final Call: Registration for Week of Methods 2025 
 
The Week of Methods consists of four parallel workshops and a 
supporting program. Depending on the workshop, there are still 
places available, for which doctoral students can register until 
August 31. continue reading 
 
GGG Upcoming Courses 
 
The qualification program of GGG includes courses on self and 
social competencies, competencies needed for your PhD project, 
and professional skills. continue reading 
 
Change in the GGG Executive Board 
 
 
We would like to thank Prof. Dr. Angela Schwerdtfeger for her 
constructive, interdisciplinary collaboration in the development of 
doctoral training at the Faculty of Law, on the GGG Executive 
Board and as GGG spokesperson. On October 1, she will take up 
her new position at the FU Berlin and we congratulate the FU on 
this gain. continue reading 

 

FoLL: Developing your skills in research-oriented 

teaching 

Dear PhD-students, 

The “Research-Oriented Teaching and Learning” (FoLL) program 

demonstrates that research is already possible during a 

bachelor's/undergraduate degree program. Would you like to 

supervise a small group of interested students in their project work, 

pursue your own research interests, and expand your skills in 

research-oriented teaching? 

Then you can apply for FoLL in the winter semester 25/26 together 

with 4-8 bachelor's students (1/3 master's students possible) until 

September 23, 2025.  

In addition to the project work in the subjects, the Section for 

Teaching and Learning in Higher Education offers exchange 

meetings and workshops for teachers and students.   

More here or at susanne.wimmelmann@zvw.uni-goettingen.de. 

Save the date: 

• On November 6, 2025, starting at 6:00 p.m., the teams from the 

summer semester 2025 will present their results in the Adam von 

Trott Hall. 

• On September 24–25, 2026, the nationwide conference for 

student research (StuFo) will take place at the University of 

Göttingen (more information to follow). 

 

14. Interdisciplinary Gender Studies PhD Day and 

LAGEN-Jahrestagung 

You have until 31.08.2025 to register for this year's Gender Studies 

PhD Day, organized by the Studienfach Geschlechterforschung and 

the Landesarbeitsgemeinschaft der Einrichtungen für Frauen- und 

Geschlechterforschung in Niedersachsen (LAGEN). You can 

expect an exciting program with keynotes, panel discussions, 

workshops and lectures on current research projects in gender 

studies. You can find the program and the registration form here. 

 University of Goettingen – Faculty of Social Sciences 
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